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WM TO CONTINUE PARTNERSHIP IN THE CITY OF ZACHARY; INTRODUCE NEW RECYCLING CARTS  
Transition to new recycling carts begins on October 1. 

 
BATON ROUGE – September 8, 2025 – WM announced today it will continue waste collection and 
recycling service in the City of Zachary and will transition residential recycling customers to 96-gallon 
carts beginning in October. The larger recycling carts will replace the 18-gallon bins currently collected 
for recycling. This will mark the largest capacity cart for residential recycling service in the City of 
Zachary to date.   

“Waste Management is honored to continue our long-standing partnership with the City of Zachary,” 
said Donald Hains, Senior Account Executive Public Sector for WM. “For more than 25 years, the city has 
trusted us to deliver exceptional waste collection services, and we deeply value the collaboration and 
shared success of this partnership. By incorporating larger carts for recycling collection, Zachary is taking 
a great step forward for sustainability. As good stewards of the environment, we look forward to 
keeping the City of Zachary clean and green, now and for decades to come.” 

Beginning October 6, residents who currently participate in recycling will receive one (1) 96-gallon 
recycling cart per household. To continue participating in the City’s recycling program, residents must 
use the new 96-gallon cart.  
 
Residents may keep their existing 18-gallon bin; however, it will no longer be serviced after they  
receive the new 96-gallon cart. Residents interested in participating in the City of Zachary recycling 
program can visit wm.com to learn more.  
 
All regular garbage collection services in the City of Zachary will remain the same. Currently, there is no 
change to the recycling service day schedule.  
 
For more information, please visit wm.com. 
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